
 
Lola's Childcare and Preschool: A Wonderschool Program 

 Photo and Video Release 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian,  
 
We take photos and occasionally videos of the children at the school to be able to share 
with parents, to post in our classroom, and to share on our facebook page, website and 
other sites for the purpose of marketing the program.  We request your permission to 
use these photos and videos. 
 
As a participant in an event or photoshoot for Lola's Childcare and Preschool: A 
Wonderschool Program, I agree to the following: 

● I understand that my child(ren) may be photographed or have video recorded  
● I understand that these photographs may be used in school newsletters, or shared on 

our website, Facebook, School Instagram page, or any other publication. 
● I give permission for my child(ren)’s photographs and/or video to be included on ​Lola's 

Childcare and Preschool: A Wonderschool Program​’ website, Facebook page, 
Instagram, and any other publication.  

● Names or identifying information is not used in marketing materials 
● I understand that I have the right to request, in writing, to have a photo removed from the 

website, Facebook, or another location within 30 days. 
 
The following is /are the names of my child(ren) participating in the photoshoot. 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
[   ] Yes, I confirm that I have read and understood the above, and agree to have my 
child(ren)’s photos shared via Lola's Childcare and Preschool: A Wonderschool 
Program’s and Wonderschool’s website, Facebook, Instagram, newsletter, and any 
other publication. 
 
Specific comments: ______________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Name (printed): _________________________________  Date: ________________ 


